
Student Activities Committee Minutes 

November 17, 2022 

The Student Activities Committee (SAC) met in November for a presentation on 

Generation eSports, and to discuss finances and how activities get funded.  An 

update on Sportsmanship was also shared.   

Generation eSports, BVSW staff and student presented information regarding 

eSports at the middle and high school levels. This sport allows those who might 

not choose a traditional sport, to participate, which enables them the benefit of the 

social connection sports provide.  

Matt Ortman spoke about how school activities get funded, as well as the different 
funding sources and their guidelines.  

Several great ideas to promote positive sportsmanship were provided and discussed 

based on the most recent EKL Summit.  

Administrators provided athletic and activity updates for the high schools and 

middle schools followed by an update from Blue Valley Recreation.  

Next Meeting 

Thursday, January 12, 2023 

7:30-8:30 am 


